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City of San Dimas Office of the City Manager – Update July 1, 2020 
Latest Updates: 

• Due to college students being forced to stay at home because of COVID-19, the City is providing a 
special College Student Overnight Parking Permit. Below are the requirements for a Temporary College 
student Overnight Parking Permit that will be valid for the remainder of 2020: 

o Must show proof of a current student ID 
o Must show proof of a current class curriculum (last semester OK) 
o Must show proof of a valid San Dimas address 
o Must submit the following required vehicle information: 

 Vehicle Make 
 Vehicle Model 
 Vehicle License Plate Number 
 Vehicle Color 

• Effective immediately, the California Department of Public Health is requiring Los Angeles County (and 
18 other counties) to move certain sectors outdoors or close. These sectors include: 

 Restaurants 
 Wineries and tasting rooms 
 Movie theaters 
 Family entertainment centers 
 Zoos and museums 
 Cardrooms 
 Bars must close all operations 

o Also, the Health Officer Order requires businesses with three or more known cases of COVID-
19 within the workplace over 14 days to report the outbreak to the Los Angeles County 
Department of Public Health (Public Health). Employers who have one known case within the 
workplace must have a protocol that requires that person to self-isolate at home and anyone 
exposed to self-quarantine 

o Additionally, face coverings and gloves must be worn at fitness facilities at all times 
o The City is waiting for the revised Health Order from the County of Los Angeles and will post it 

as soon as it is made available   
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